
INFORMATION 

FOR OUR GUESTS 

HAPPENING   AT CROSSPOINT 

ANNUAL MEETING NEXT SUNDAY  
Plan to attend our annual congregational meeting after the morning 
service on February 24.  Nominees for Stewards are Sherm Arnold, Lar-
ry Vanderpol & Olivia Moseley (NMI President); Trustee—Burt Reynolds 
(chair); District Assembly Delegates—Brandon Gilden & Jean Calman. 

UPCOMING BOARD MEETING 
In addition to the regular business at the church board meeting this 
coming Thursday, Feb. 21, District Superintendent Jerry Kester will be 
meeting with the board to conduct Pastor Gary’s four year review. The 
meeting starts promptly at 6:30pm.  

ALABASTER OFFERINGS 
A reminder that if you’d like to give toward Alabaster, you can put your 
gift in the “church” located in the front of the sanctuary or place in the 
regular offering and mark it for Alabaster. 

LET’S DO LUNCH 
Everyone is welcome as we look forward to sharing lunch this Tues-
day, Feb. 19th, noon at Bellewood Acres (6140 Guide Meridian). 

MT. BAKER FUN NEXT SATURDAY 
Dress warm and join us for a day of winter fun at the Family 
Snow Day at Mt. Baker this coming Saturday, Feb. 23rd!  
8am-1pm.  Meet at the church at 7:45am. We are sorting 
out carpooling. Details will be provided soon. Call Cristy 
with any questions, 360-510-1502.  All families welcomed!! 

FAMILY PROMISE TRAINING 
Training for new Family Promise volunteers will be Monday, Feb. 25th, 
6:30pm here at CrossPoint.  

 

 

 GROWTH OPPORTUNITIES 

HANDLE WITH CARE 
Sundays at 9am 
CrossPoint, Room 130 
 

YOUTH GROUP 
Sundays at 9am 
CrossPoint, Room 104 
 

 
 
COMMUNITY GROUP 
Sundays at 4pm 
 
COMMUNITY GROUP 
Wednesdays at 7pm 
 

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS 

NEXT SUNDAY 

Church Nursery 
Valeen Bergsma 
 

Children’s Church 
Arlene Doeden 
Brady Vanderpol 
 

Greeter 
Chris Jackson 
 

Ushers 
Jesse Davis, Grant Brickbealer, 
Jeff Meenderinck 

NEXT SUNDAY 

Church Nursery 
Cristi Miles & Katelyn McLean 
 

Children’s Church 
Karlene Reynolds & Lynn Zawicki 
Missionary: Jean Calman/Cristy Gilden 
 

Greeter 
Cristi Miles 
 

Ushers 
Larry Stenberg, Ken Marshall, 
Nathan Doeden 
 

Welcome!  We’re glad you decided to join us today. Our hope and 
prayer is that you will sense God’s presence and experience his peace 
as you worship with us. Below are some “tips” that might help you feel a 
bit more comfortable. 

• We have an excellent nursery for young children ages infant—PreK 
located down the north hallway in our “Kid Zone” (Room 100).  

• Children between Kindergarten and 5th grade are welcome to join our 
Children’s Church which begins just before the morning message.  
(They will be dismissed at the appropriate time.) 

• Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth for those 
who need them.  

• Please join us in our Fellowship Room after the service for a snack and 
hot drink!  

And last, but not least, relax! You’re with folks who are on the same 
journey—wanting  to grow spiritually and enjoy the life God created us 
for.  

FEB 
17TH 



FOUR EASY WAYS TO GIVE 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
PASTOR GARY MILES 

home: 360.354.0902  |  cell: 360.319.8734 
email: gmiles@crosspoint-church.com 

 

JAYSON BRADLEY 
WORSHIP MINISTRY COORDINATOR 

360.393.2624 
 

CRISTY GILDEN 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRY DIRECTOR 

604-765-4088 
 

DWIGHT CHILTON 
VISITATION MINISTRY 

360.354.3509 
 

OFFICE HOURS 
TUESDAY - THURSDAY 

8:30AM - 1:30PM 
 

CUSTODIAN 
Nathan Doeden 

 
SECRETARY 

Susan DallaSanta  

8686 Vinup Rd.  |  Lynden, WA 98264 
crosspoint-church.com  |  360-354-3554  |  info@crosspoint-church.com 

ENVELOPE 

Give via cash or 
check (optional in 

pew rack) 

ONLINE 

Give online at 
crosspoint-
church.com 

TEXT 

Simply text an 
amount to 

360.979.1477 

APP 

Download the 
Breeze CHMS app 
for free and enter 
CrossPointlynden 
after you sign in 


